
 

To:  House Committee on Climate, Energy and Environment: 

 

I would urge you to vote NO to HB2410 – Energy Facility Siting Council to issue a site certificate for a 

small modular reactor energy facility demonstration project in Umatilla County. 

I think the funds would be better spend on renewable energy such as solar, wind or hydro.  These types 

of energy are not as dangerous and are self-renewable.    

 

Rebecca Wrobleski 


